March 7, 2021

Kansas Board of Barbering
700 SW Jackson, Suite 1002
Topeka, KS 66603-3811
(785) 296-2211

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Randy Clatterbuck, and I have been a barber in Topeka, Kansas for over 36
years. I am submitting this letter to express my support for the Kansas Board of
Barbering and the amendments to House Bill 2419.

Although I fully support all of the amendments in this bill, I especially would like to
mention a few that I feel strongly about. I think the ability to raise our fees when
necessary would be very beneficial. I would also like to support the return of our chair
lease licenses, as it allows the board to track each barber's location. I also would really
like to see the amendment to allow retired barbers to pay a one time fee after retirement
(instead of yearly) to retain their license. In addition, I feel it's important that only shops
with licensed barbers are able to display a barber pole.

In closing, I feel these amendments are important for our profession moving forward.

Respectfully,

Randy Clatterbuck

Campus Barbers & Style Shop, owner
3124 SW 29% St, Suite 2

Topeka, KS 66614

(785) 232-5813




